
Disclaimer: January 2020 

Whilst Australian International Palliative Education and Consultancy Services has exercised due care in ensuring  

the accuracy of the material contained in this series of Julie’s Corner, the information is made available on the basis  

that Australian International Palliative Education and Consultancy Services is not providing professional advice on a  

particular matter.  

 

The information in this series of Julie’s Corner is not a substitute for independent professional advice. Nothing contained  

in this series is intended to be used as medical advice and it is not intended to be used to diagnose, treat, cure or  

prevent any disease, nor should it be used for therapeutic purposes or as a substitute for your own health  

professional’s advice.  

 

Australian International Palliative Education and Consultancy Services does not accept any liability for any injury,  

loss or damage incurred by use of or reliance on the information provided on this series of Julie’s Corner.  
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